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Madam President,

Thailand commends the significant progress made by Austria to promote and protect human rights, particularly women rights in the labour market. We encourage the Austrian Government to consider developing a national plan of action on business and human rights which would help ensure the rights of women and persons with disabilities in the business sector. We recommend Austria to redouble its efforts to facilitate access of persons with disabilities to the labour market by ensuring effective implementation of the Employment of People with Disabilities Act.
Thailand welcomes the steps taken by Austria towards harmonization of anti-discrimination legislations, but remains concerned about the reported xenophobia and negative perception against persons of different ethnic minorities, migrants, asylum seekers and refugees. We recommend Austria to strengthen its efforts to combat acts or advocacy of racial or religious hatred, including consider adopting a national plan of action against racism.
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